
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK 23rd June 2018  
 

READERS:  First   Second       
6.00pm:     Caroline Devlin Lyn Desuyo 
 
ACOLYTE:  Peter Mullany 
  
ALTAR SERVERS:  Grace Connelly, Zac Corcoran, 
   Harper Cronin, Charlotte Cottrell-Genge 
     
PLANNED GIVING:  Bill Lang and Pauline Watson 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Monique Griffin & Team 9 
 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY: Ally McDonall /Hennessy College 
 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE ROSTER: John Rolls (June 2018)  
 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: Peter Mullany and Eric Lehane 
(June 2018) 
MAINTENANCE: Terry Holmes and Roy Baker  
(June 2018) 
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - 0427 410 422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Joy Cameron (June 2018) 
 

LINEN ROSTER:   Irene Hopwood  
 

ROSARY STATUE:  Bill & Mary Kearney, 111 William Street 
NEXT:  Miss Pat Gurney, 17 Elizabeth Street 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Jade Presser  Dianne McGregor 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time - 17 June 2018 
 

      IN EMERGENCY ONLY - FR. TOM (0408) 623 303 
 
         Parish Priest:   Fr Tom Thornton PP 
        Office Hours:      Tuesday to Friday  9.30 am  - 1.30 pm 
          Phone:  (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:   Campbell St., YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:  young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   
Joan Spring (Jean’s Sister), Sr M Valerian Corbett rsj,  
Margaret Hislop (Brian’s Mother), Jean Griffiths (Vicki 
Muller’s Mother), Don Brown (Jack’s Brother), Ken Smith, 
Kevin Pippard (Owen’s Brother), Shane Bartley, Ben Smith 

FOOD BANK 
 (Roster for June 2018 - GROUP 5) 

 For any further information, please feel free to   
contact either Louise on (0477) 380 795 or   
Mary-Louise (Tootsie) on (0429) 811 081. 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Is 49: 1-6,  
Acts 13: 22-26;  Lk 1: 57-66, 80 

WEBSITE 
Please feel free to check out our information and  
Bulletins on the Website.  Just go to:  
cg.org.au/young, and download view for the latest 
Bulletins etc. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING  
IN JUNE  2018 

St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the Conference 
Room in the St Vinnies Centre.  The date for the next  

meeting is Monday, 18th June at 11.00am.     

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of 
the church any time for prayer during daylight hours 
through the main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
Tue. 19th Jun: 8.30am Mass in the Chapel 
   NO 12.30 Mass at Boorowa  
Wed.20th Jun: 8.30am Mass in the Chapel 
   10.00am Anointing Mass at Grenfell  
Thu. 21st Jun:   8.30am Mass in the Chapel 
   NO Mass at Boorowa 
Fri.  22nd Jun: 8.30am Mass in the Chapel 
   NO 9.30am Mass at SCC (YRV) 
Sat. 23rd Jun: 9.30 - 10.00am Reconciliation   
   11.00am Mass at MSJ   
   6.00pm Vigil Mass at Young 
Sun. 24th Jun: 9.30am Mass at Grenfell 
   5.00pm Mass at Boorowa 
 
NB:A Funeral Mass usually replaces a Weekday Mass 
 
VOCATIONS PRAYER GROUP: 9.00am in Chapel Thu 
 
BAPTISMS: During Masses on the second Saturday 
of month- Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION: 5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
 
ADORATION: 4.00pm to 5.00pm in the Chapel Fri. 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice 

 
DIRECT DEBIT DETAILS 

 
Please let the Parish Office know and attend your Bank or 

Credit Union and make a Direct Debit arrangement for pay-
ment into the 1st Collection and/or 2nd Collection accounts. 
Alternatively, pick up a Direct Debit Request form and drop 

in the collection bag or deliver to the office. 
 

1st COLLECTION - Priest (St Mary’s Parish, YOUNG) 
BSB:  062-786 A/C NO: 00029248 
Reference: YOUNG & your Surname eg. “YOUNG Smith” 
—————————————————————————— 
2nd COLLECTION - Parish (St Mary’s Parish, YOUNG) 
BSB:  062-786 A/C NO: 00015098 
Reference:  Your Christian name and Surname 

 
PLENARY COUNCIL 
 
A council of the Australian Catholic Church has 
been called for 2020. Your input to the questions 
set out below is invited and encouraged. 
You may respond as an individual or as part of a  
small group in your home, through your school or  
in the parish. 
 
Questions for discussion: 
 
 What do you think God is asking of us in  
 Australia at this time? 
 What questions about the future of the 

Church in Australia should the Council  
 consider? 
 What story or experience of faith would you 

like to share? 
 
Responses:  
 
Either email them to:  
plenary.council@catholic.org.au or type them up 
and leave them at the parish office and they will  
be emailed from the parish. 
 
Could the convenors of groups notify the parish 
office and give us their contact details and obtain 
guidelines and prayer focuses for your meeting. 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE  
BULLETIN TO THE PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN 

1.30 PM  WEDNESDAY,  AS THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF 
TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES.  

THANKS.   

RETREAT 
Fr Tom will be away on retreat from  

25th June till 4th of July - weekday masses and 
weekend masses will be covered by Fr Allen and 

the Redemptorist Fathers. 

PLENARY COUNCIL PRAYER 

MERCY ASSOCIATES MEETING 
 

The next Mercy Associates Meeting will be held  
on Monday, 18th June at 11-00am in the Parish Centre. 
All are welcome to attend for prayer and companion-
ship and of course a cup of tea. 

THANKS 
Just a quick thanks to those people who donated for the 
lights -  I certainly don’t take for granted these acts of 
generosity based on the good financial support given to 
your parish.  
Thanks again.  
Fr Tom. 

MEETINGS THIS WEEK 
 
Monday, 18th June - 3-45pm to 5-00pm - Last 
School of Religion class for Reconciliation/Holy  
Communion in the Parish Centre. 
 
Tuesday, 19th June  - 5-00pm - Boorowa PPC & 
Finance Council Meeting in the staff room. 
 

ST LAWRENCE, GALONG  
(WORKING BEE) 

 
There is a working bee at Galong on  

Saturday, 23rd June focusing on making garden 
beds for veggies. Lunch will be provided.  

Please contact Kate Cleary by this weekend on  
(0404) 112-428 if you are able to come . 

 

LINEN ROSTER 
 
Please be advised that the Linen Roster has now been 
completed for the period 1 July 2018 to 31 December 
2018 and copies can be collected from the back of the 
church. Thanks. 

SENIOR SERVERS MINISTRY 
With the number of our acolytes shrinking, I am hoping 
to open this ministry up by no longer having acolytes, 
but rather SENIOR SERVERS. 
This will open the ministry to women, as the ministry of  
acolyte is not. The role would be exactly the same as the  
acolyte presently fulfils and would involve training. 
It would not require vesting in ALBS as the acolyte does 
and the Senior Server would simply lead the procession 
as cross bearer. 
If you are interested, please write your name, phone 
number and email address or postal address on a piece 
of paper and hand it into the office. We will act depend-
ing on interest shown!  Fr  Tom. 
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